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To be considered for enrollment for the school year 2021-2022, prospective 
Bessemer Academy students entering grades 1-5 will be required to take a skills 
assessment before enrollment occurs. This assessment will evaluate their basic 
skills in reading, math, writing and/or language depending on their grade.  With so 
many disruptions to learning during the pandemic, we want to ensure success in 
the curriculum taught per grade level.  


A score of 70 percent or above must be made on the assessment for immediate 
enrollment. If a prospective student scores lower, a meeting will be scheduled 
with parents to discuss needed remediation.  We must have a commitment from 
parents to work over the summer to remediate skills as needed.  A reassessment 
may be given in July to reconsider enrollment.  


Our goal is for all students to be successful. This assessment will help our teachers 
better serve the students in the classroom.  Assessments will be scheduled by the 
office.


